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The Chester Board of Fire Commissioners held the regular monthly meeting on Wednesday, September 
19, 2018 at the Chester Fire House, 6 High Street, Chester, Connecticut. In attendance were Bettie 
Perreault, Rick Schreiber, Peter Zanardi, John Divis and Bob Bandzes.  Ex-officio members present 
were Fire Chief John Brainard and Selectman Charlene Janacek. Also present were Deputy Chief 
James Grzybowski, Assistant Chief Charles Greeney, EMS Chief Jim Schaffer, and Trustees Vin 
Germini and Ben Belisle. Chairman Bettie Perreault called the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M. 
 
 
Item 1:  Approval of Minutes of August 15, 2018 

Action on the Minutes was inadvertently omitted during this meeting; it will be on the Agenda for the 
October 17 meeting. 
 
Item 2: Guests 
 
Members of the Board and Guests spoke of concerns associated with safe passage of public safety and 
emergency vehicles impacted by parking issues on North Main Street. Further details are provided in 
the Minutes of this meeting. 
 
On motion by Divis, seconded by Schreiber, a letter from the Board of Fire Commissioners will 
be sent to the Board of Selectmen requesting that Board to address parking issues on North Main 
Street, including review and consultation with the Office of Fire Marshal, the Fire Department, 
Police Officials and other public safety officials to ensure that public safety and emergency 
vehicles have adequate traffic lanes for safe and expeditious passage at all times. The motion 
passed unanimously. 
 
Item 10: Adjournment 
 
Motion by Peter Zanardi, second by John Divis to adjourn at 8:19 P.M.  Unanimously 
approved. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Bettie Perreault 
Chairman 


